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Dear Mr Rowe 
 
Inquiry on Developer Contributions to the Water Corporation 
 
The Chamber of Minerals and Energy of Western Australia (CME) thanks you 
for the opportunity to tender a submission to this inquiry. 
 
Water is a primary feedstock and process component for many of the 
operations of member companies of CME. As such, CME believes timely and 
efficient provision of water services at reasonable rates is implicit for 
economic development and prosperity. 
 
In terms of provision of services to industry, CME considers that there are 
several areas where improvements can be made to ensure that a fair and 
transparent process is in place for the assessment of developer 
contributions.  
 
CME acknowledges the tensions inherent in the Water Corporation’s 
responsibility to deliver economic returns for the State Government in the 
short term whilst also acting as an agent of State development. 
 
CME supports the establishment of mechanisms by which these sometimes 
competing aims can be resolved equitably for all parties and in the 
interests of State development.  
 
Process and timeliness of delivery of service 
 
CME member companies have reported that when negotiating for 
headworks provision they would have been assisted by a defined 
timeframe for negotiations to take place.  
 
In the absence of such timeframes, and in a monopoly situation, 
companies are unable to seek alternate providers, nor any avenue of 
appeal or other process should negotiations reach an impasse or levied 
charges be unacceptably high.  
 
Furthermore, the longer negotiations are delayed, the more capital costs 
escalate, and this has been the experience of at least one member 
company, with a very substantial increase in the capital contribution over 
the two year negotiation period.   




